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Background
● Our former website Content Management System (CMS) - SchoolFusion has 

been purchased by Blackboard and development stopped a few years ago.
● Website Committee has selected SchoolMessenger as a new CMS provider.
● We worked with a design team to create a custom Ridgewood template.
● Information was migrated from the old system
● Cleanup and reorganization of information was done to match the functionality 

of a new system and improve the end user experience.
● New website went live in December, 2016. 



Meet our new website
● Modern new look
● Responsive design (adjusts to the screen size)
● Homepage designed to showcase district/school brand, highlight news and 

upcoming events, and be a portal to the rest of the information.
● Streamlined navigation:

○ “Mega” menu - 3 levels of subpage choices presented to user right away.
○ Site menu always stays at the top of the page even when user scrolls the content.
○ Quicklinks - shortcuts to the most visited pages
○ Side menu & Breadcrumbs on all the subpages

● Reorganizing pages and eliminating duplication.

www.ridgewood.k12.nj.us

http://www.ridgewood.k12.nj.us
http://www.ridgewood.k12.nj.us
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What’s next?

● We continue working with schools and departments to improve the information 
and its organization on the website. 

● Coming soon - District Mobile App.

Please send us an email if you see any issues or have suggestions on our website

webmaster@ridgewood.k12.nj.us


